
 

 

 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT THE APPROPRIATION LIMITS  
FOR FISCAL YEAR 2018/19 BY THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS  

OF INLAND EMPIRE UTILITIES AGENCY 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Inland 
Empire Utilities Agency, has scheduled the adoption of the appropriation limits 
for fiscal year 2018/19.  
 
  DATE:  Wednesday, June 20, 2018 
 
  PLACE:  Inland Empire Utilities Agency* 
    6075 Kimball Avenue, Building A 
    Chino, CA 91708 
 
 NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that a copy of the proposed fiscal year 
2018/19 appropriation limits is available for public review. For further 
information, please contact Christina Valencia, Executive Manager of Finance 
& Administration/AGM, at (909) 993-1600.  
 
Published: May 29, 2018 
 
 
*A Municipal Water District 


